
Dear Rolf,

 

Thank you for wri�ng. Your story is charming and admirable.

 

Our Neudorf was se�led by German immigrants way back in 1842. No grapes were grown un�l

an Austrian – Hermann Seifried planted in the early 70s followed by is in 1978

(www.neudorf.co.nz ) We do sell a li�le wine though Vinabonus www.vinabonus.com . Hilmar

will be showing out wine at Prowein soon.

 

We have many German interns over vintage in NZ – and we have hosted about 10 young

German winemakers (not all at once).

 

Good luck with your venture and I hope our paths cross one day and ,aybe we can share a

bo�le of each other’s product. Interes�ngly we are about to make our first batch of grappa

 

Cheers

 

Judy

We are on facebook if you wanted some more photos of us

 

 

Judy Finn

Neudorf Vineyards

138 Neudorf Road, Upper Moutere , Nelson, New Zealand

0064 35432643

www.neudorf.co.nz
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